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Isabelle de Silva, President of the Autorité de la concurrence, the members of the

Board and the Institution as a whole extend their congratulations to Bruno

Lasserre, appointed Head of the French Supreme Administrative  Court

yesterday during the Council of Ministers.

A President of the Conseil and then of the Autorité de la concurrence between

2004 and 2016, Bruno Lasserre carried a modern and profoundly renewed vision

of regulation in France and worldwide. Further, he contributed significantly to the

development of a competition culture among economic stakeholders and

consumers. He also received the Lifetime Achievement Award by the Global

Competition Review, a publication specialized in competition law.


